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Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of Polish LNG Platform we are pleased to invite you to participate in the Polish LNG Platform
Seminar which will be held on 19th June 2018 in Gdynia.

During the seminar and accompanying discussion panel, the following issues will be addressed:

* Supporting the development of the LNG sector in EU countries — e.g. cooperation with public
administration, activities for optimal legal solutions;
* LNG and air quality - LNG as a tool in conducting low-emission urban development strategies;

e The potential of LNG bunkering in maritime and inland navigation.

Representatives of the LNG platforms from Denmark (Go LNG Denmark), Greece (Marine LNG Network),
Lithuania (Baltic LNG Cluster, Go LNG) as well as the Secretary General of Baltic Ports Organization
(Estonia) and representatives of embassies of Norway and the USA were invited to the meeting. In addition,

companies and institutions associated in the Polish LNG Platform will take part as well.

Polish LNG Platform aims to promote LNG as a cleaner alternative fuel for sustainable transport, maritime,
industry and household sectors. PPLNG is a part of the Baltic LNG Cluster and serves as
a collaboration platform to transfer experience and know-how from EU countries and leading LNG
stakeholders. We are also member of NGVA Europe - an association that promotes the use of natural and
renewable gas as a fuel in vehicles and ships, with 135 members from 31 countries. PPLNG supports LNG

market and shapes the future of LNG in Poland.

We are convinced that your presence will provide an additional, important voice in the discussion, as well

as allow for the mutual expansion of knowledge and establishing new contacts.
We kindly ask you to confirm your participation by email at: biuro@pplng.pl.

For more detailed information, please read the enclosed preliminary seminar agenda. The panel discussion
will be held in English. In case you are not able to participate in our event, please feel free to disseminate

this information among the stakeholders which, according to you, could be interested.

Kind regards,

¢

Emil Arolski

Chairman of the Board

www.pping.pl




